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From Board of Trustees  

& Superintendent of Schools 

 
As Canadian Rockies Public Schools’ learning communities prepare to celebrate the winter 

holiday with family and friends, we would like to thank all CRPS students, families and staff for 

another successful year.  

 

The past few months have been exceptionally busy and we know everyone is looking forward to 

the change of pace that comes with the winter break. To our staff, you have faced many 

challenges over the previous couple of years, yet you continue to inspire us with your ingenuity, 

commitment and hard work. Our children and families look to you as an example of strength, 

stability, safety and hope as you bravely face the challenges that come your way. 

 

May everyone take the time to rest and enjoy the precious moments that you are presented 

with as you celebrate the season, and remember to give back to those in need. On behalf of the 

Board of Trustees and the Office of the Superintendent, we wish you peace, health, love and 

joy.   

 

Best wishes to you and your family; we look forward to seeing you in the New Year! 

 

 

 

 

Arlene Rheaume       Christopher MacPhee  

Board Chair       Superintendent of Schools 

 

 


